
SMARTER President, Dan Petterson, Ed.D. was a  featured presenter at the April 27 – 28. 2024 

Oklahoma RiderCoach Education Conference.  

 

 
 

The conference was held at the Chickasaw Bricktown Ball Park. 

 

 
 

Petterson presented three segments for the RiderCoach audience of 

approximately 45 Oklahoma RiderCoaches. 

The conference was organized by Nicole A. Phillips, Program Manager/Motorcycle Safety 

Education Auditor with the Oklahoma Highway Safety Office. 

 

Also presenting were Dr. Ray Ochs and Matt Gentile with the Motorcycle Safety Foundation.  


